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Toronto, Ontario, January 18, 2013 - Winston Resources Inc. (CNSX: WRW) ("Winston" or the 
“Company”) is pleased to announce the appointment of Peter Wanner as a Director and member 
of the Audit Committee effective January 18, 2013. 

Peter Wanner has 25 years of experience in accounting and financial consulting, and is 
Managing Director of IG Aviation Tax Services which provides accounting services to the 
aviation industry. He is a director of a number of public companies including Zara Resources 
Inc, Hadley Mining Inc, Triumph Ventures II Corp, Triumph Ventures III Corp, and First 
National Energy Corp.  

Following the cancellation of the Winston shares owned by Green Swan pursuant to the terms of 
the June 2012 Riverbank purchase agreement between Winston and Green Swan, Winston has 
accepted the resignation of Brian Crawford as a Director of the Company. It was mutually agreed 
that the Green Swan representation on the board of Winston is no longer appropriate.  The Board 
of Directors thanks Mr. Crawford for his services to the Company. 
 

. 

About Winston Resources 

Winston is a Toronto based mineral company primarily focused on developing its 100% owned 
Elmtree Gold Project in New Brunswick, Canada, as well as the acquisition and development of 
other Canadian natural resource properties. Winston also owns a majority interest in Hadley 
Mining Inc (CNSX: HM) and Zara Resources Inc (CNSX: ZRI). 

For more information please see  www.WinstonResourcesInc.com or contact Danny Wettreich at 
(416) 628 9879 or dw@WinstonResourcesInc.com  

 

 



 
Forward-Looking Information: This press release may include forward-looking information within the meaning 
of Canadian securities legislation, concerning the business and trading in the common stock of Winston Resources 
Inc.  The forward-looking information is based on certain key expectations and assumptions made by the company's 
management.  Although the company believes that the expectations and assumptions on which such forward-looking 
information is based are reasonable, undue reliance should not be placed on the forward-looking information 
because the company can give no assurance that they will prove to be correct.  These forward-looking statements are 
made as of the date of this press release and the company disclaims any intent or obligation to update publicly any 
forward-looking information, whether as a result of new information, future events or results or otherwise, other 
than as required by applicable securities laws. 

The CNSX has not reviewed, approved or disapproved the content of this press release 
 

 


